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To: DEP_NED; Schroer, Jeffrey
Cc: Jim Christiansen; Seth Ramaley, P.G.; Eric Parker; Purvis, Maurice; Danny Armour
Subject: Notification - Trail Ridge Landfill WACS 33628
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EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking

links, or responding to this email.
Pursuant to Condition 4 of the Water Quality Monitoring Plan associated with the site permit,
Trail Ridge Landfill, Inc (TRL) hereby notifies the Florida Department of Environmental
Protection (the Department) of first-time parameter detections above the Department's water
quality standards (exceedance) specified in Chapter 62-520, F.A.C.  

An initial detection of the following parameters above the Department's water quality standard
were observed during the February 2022 monitoring event:

Benzene and chloride at monitoring well MWB-39S
Arsenic at monitoring well MWB-12S
Chromium at monitoring well MWB-13S
Iron at monitoring well MWB-11I(R)

These monitoring locations will be re-sampled on March 24 to confirm the detections.  Other
constituents above the Department's water quality standards or criteria specified in Chapter
62-520, F.A.C., in monitoring wells at Trail Ridge Landfill have been previously reported and
will be discussed in the forthcoming semiannual report of the February 2022 data.

Ken Guilbeault, P.G.(FL, AL, GA, TN, LA)
Carlson Environmental Consultants, PC
813-240-4568 (C)
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